
VERY IMPORTANT NOTICE 

The A.G.M. TUESDAY 5th AUGUST AT 
LYNDHURST, DARGHAN STREET, 7.30 p.m.
Remember you are not eligible to vote if
your membership is not current. To
function efficiently the committee must
include:

- a President
- two Vice Presidents
- a Secretary
- a Treasurer
- a Social Sub-Committee.

The society needs a secretary and a
social sub-committee. These positions
were not filled during 1985/86, which
put a greater load on those committee
members already involved.

REMEMBER A.G.M. TUESDAY 5th AUGUST AT
LYNDHURST, IN DARGHAN STREET, AT 7.30p.m.
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BICENTENNIAL PARK PHOTOGRAPHS THANK YOU
ANNANDALE ASSOCIATION 

The aerial photographs included with
last month's Bulletin showed graphically
the extent of the Rozelle Bay Bicentennial
Park - both the section which has been
approved and the part for which we are
still fighting.

The copies of these photographs were
donated to The Glebe Society by the
Annandale Association as a token of thanks
for our continued support in the battle.

What a pity Barrie Unsworth chose

Rockdale and not Elizabeth for his
transfer to the Lower House. They've
got a Bicentennial Park!

HORSE TROUGH - ST. JOHNS ROAD 

The Society has been urging the
Leichhardt Council to return the horse
trough to its original position now that
work on 128 St. Johns Road is completed.

We are being supported in our efforts
by the Heritage Council of New South Wales
and The National Trust.

The National Trust pointed out that
their case would be greatly strengthened
if the horse trough had been classified.
It may be too late to classify the horse
trough but let us learn from this mistake.

In order to consider an item for
classification, the Trust requires a
comprehensive set of information, includ-
ing color slides and a sketch plan of
the item. They have sent us a set of
guidelines which outlines the requirements
in some detail.

What else is there in the Glebe area
which we should recommend for classifica-
tion before it is too late. Please ring
Edwina 922 3877 or 660 7066 with your
suggestions.

A. G •



LETTERS TO THE EDITOR 

Dear Editor:

I would like to comment on the Society's
Birthday party at Bassets Restaurant on
19th June.
For almost every other Society dinner

the menu has been printed in the Bulletin
and we have generally had a choice of two
or more dishes, but this time apparently
no one knew what to expect. I believe
everyone wants value for their money and
according to the members I have spoken to,
we did not get it.

But in spite of everything, the evening
was most enjoyable due to the very good
company of members and friends of the
Glebe Society. Perhaps other members
will express their opinions, good or bad,
in the next Bulletin.

Yours truly

Betty Wright

NOTICE TO COMMITTEE MEMBERS 

Would committee members please bring a
plate to the A.G.M. meeting. Thank you.

HOLIDAY - JOHN STANDER 

Our fellow member John Stander is
visiting his family in South Africa. We
wish him a happy time and h safe return
from those troubled areas.

REMINDER 

A.G.M. Tuesday, 5th August, Lyndhurst
Darghan Street, 7.30 p.m.

PET CATS - BE WARNED 

Owners of pet cats should be on the
alert for larrikan dogs which are running
loose around the Glebe streets and killing
cats. In some cases, the dogs have
jumped fences to get to the cats.

The dogs have been seen running up and
down Forsyth Street, into Sheehy Street,
past the new units to Cook Street. Cats
have also been killed by the dogs at the
bottom of Glebe Point Road, near Federal
Road.

The dogs have collars, and would be
someone's loved pets let out for exercise.
They run wild and the killer instinct
comes out. Small children could also be
in danger.

The dogs can't be blamed so much as
irresponsible owners who don't control
the dogs, or make provision to give
them sufficient exercise under their
control. The problem with an inner city
area such as Glebe, is that the yards are
too small for large dogs.
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NEW RESTAURANTS 

The Thai Border Restaurant, 22 Glebe
Point Road, is a new addition to our
Glebe dining out delights. This is a
BYO restaurant and there is no corkage
or weekend surcharge. A three course meal
costs between $9 and $12.

Further afield in Balmain, Cafe Jules
occupies what was once the lecture hall
of the Working Men's Institute. During
the Great Depression the hall became the
Dole office, with a discreet entrance at
the rear. 	 Entrees $4.50. Main courses
from $9.50.

CLEANLINESS IS NEXT TO GODLINESS 

A story from the past told to me recent-
ly. A Glebe resident who was so house
proud, she told her husband to go and dust
the wood pile at the back of the yard.
The husband replied, "Lizzie, you give
me some bloody dust to throw on the wood
and I'll bloodywell do it."

BULLETIN EDITOR 

The Society needs a new Bulletin
Editor. 	 I have a new business, and in
the initial stages this will absorb most
of my time. 	 I have enjoyed putting the
Bulletin together, it is not onerous.
Any offers? 	 Come to the A.G.M. and
offer your services. 	 WE NEED YOU.

Gwen Geschmay

COME

REMINDER 

A.G.M. Tuesday, 5th August, Lyndhurst,
Darghan Street, 7.30 p.m.

TALL SHIPS & THE BICENTENNIAL 

January 19, 1988 will see the arrival
of tall ships from West Germany, United
States, Spain, Poland, Japan and New
Zealand. When all have arrived they will
be moored together at Port Jackson.
There will be a massed sail, on Australia
Day, January 26, 1988. This will be a
sight not to be missed. Also between
January 24 and 27, 1988, Sydney will be
the venue for the world congress of Cape
Horners. The Australian Bicentenneal
Authority are planning a number of nauti-
cal activities, in recognition of the
part the sea and sail played in the
formation of the nation.

Herald 14th June 86.

MONDAY GROUP
The next meeting of the Monday Group will

be lunch at the home of Gwen Knox, 26
Victoria Road on the 18th August, 12 noon-
3p.m. Bring lunch for one person. New
members always welcome.



OR YOUR DIARY

TUESDAY - 5th August, A.G.M. Lyndhurst,
Darghan Street, 7.30p.m.

Sunday - 10th August, St. John's Church
Recital, 3p.m.

Monday 18th August, Monday Group, 26
Victoria Road, 12 noon - 3p.m.

Wednesday - 20th August, Committee
meeting 224 Bridge Road, 7.30p.m.

MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE 

President

NEW MEMBERS 

Welcome to new members. 	 We invite you
to participate full in our varied
activities:

John & Gladys Buckingham
Sue Johnson & Phillip Daniels
Geoff Wyatt.
Sydney College of Arts - Mrs G. Findlay

PEOPLE TO CONTACT FOR AREAS OF SPECIAL 
INTEREST

Bi-centennial Park -
John Buckingham - 660 7780

Blackwattle Bay Park -
Bob Armstrong - 660 4189

Harold & Wentworth Parks -
Gideon Rutherford - 692 0239

Jubilee Park-
Tony Larkum - 660 7030

History Croup -
Alan Hunt - 360 2407

Planning -
Alan Robertson - 660 6149

Traffic-
Jeanette Knox - 660 7781

Monday  Grou9 (Social)
Sally Nelson - 660 6138

Meet the Members Evenings -
Alan Hunt - 660 2407

The Committee is anxious to form groups
to cover other areas of interest. 	 If
you are willing to help form a sub-
committee on any matter concerning The
Glebe, contact Edwina Doe, 660 7066 (H)
922 3877 (W)

do	

Dear Members

Edwina Doe
660 7066 (H)
922 3877 (W)
Mail Ma:indoe
660 0208
Eileen Lacey
692 0173 (H)
569 4933 (W)
Mike Curtis
692 9416 (H)

660 4189 (II)
660 6115 (H)
660 7157 (H)
660 2407 (H)
660 3917 (H)
Gwen Geschmay
660 4825 (H)
264 1983 04)
John Stander
692 9927 (H)

Immediate Past Pres.

Vice President

Treasurer

Secretary
Committee

Bob Armstrong
Chris Barry
Maureen Fry
Alan Hunt
Ted McKeown

Bulletin EDitor

New Members Rep.

Copy is a little light on this month.
You didn't give me something to write.
Hope you enjoy the pictures instead.

Gwen 
MEMBERSHIP OF THE GLEBE SOCIETY COSTS
HOUSEHOLD $12, INDIVIDUAL $10, PENSIONERS
AND STUDENTS $4. FOR INFORMATION RING
JOHN STANDER - 692 9927 A.H.   
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